
Dear Members, 
 
EUSUHM deeply empathizes with the people of Ukraine, who are suffering due to the war
that is currently developing in their country. 
 
EUSUHM’s goal is to contribute to a healthy, stable, and safe life for children and adolescents
in Europe, so that they can grow up to be physically and mentally healthy adults, completing
the circle of life. 
 
Our mission is based on respect between humans and between countries. This principle is
violated by aggressive and inhumane actions of war.
Innocent children are being deprived of their homes, families, health, education and even
their lives. 
 
EUSUHM asks those who are responsible to end the atrocities and help in restoring life back
to normal in Ukraine.
All Children deserve to live in peace in a safe society.  Human rights and especially children's
rights should be respected at all times.

EUSUHM aligns with ISSOP that children must have guaranteed the access to health and
education during wartimes.

Best regards, 
The Executive Committee


